
From:  Lanny Ziering <zaptrax@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 10:53:52 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; alex@mcapus.com; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org;
kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

I live in Hollywood at 1645 Vine Street, Apt 507, LA, CA 90028

I am deeply  concerned about the planned Hollywood Center Project. This project is totally  out of 
scale with the surrounding neighborhood and will have significant negative impact on the quality 
of life for all residents in the area.  I am not against there being any residential development 
in the area, but I am very strongly against a development which is out of scale and character with 
our community, especially a project that will have such a large negative impact on traffic, noise, 
pollution and our urban life.

I was shocked to learn that the approval process for the project is taking place during the Covid-
19 pandemic while we are under both State of California and City of Los Angeles Shelter at Home 
orders.  How can the Mayor’s office and City Council have allowed this?  It certainly appears that 
the City of LA is facilitating an attempt by the developer to ram through a project while local 
residents have little or no way to respond.   

At a minimum the consideration period for project approval must be extended until residents are 
able to move around freely so that we can respond to the EIR in an appropriate manner.  Hopefully, 
we can stop this wholly inappropriate project before it does permanent damage to our community.

Sincerely,
Lanny Ziering
Broadway Hollywood Building
1645 Vine Street, Apt 507
Tel: 323.899.4500
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